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REMINDER NOTIFICATION 

 

Fair on Experiences with the Implementation of the Cartagena Protocol on Biosafety at the Fourth 

Conference of the Parties serving as the meeting of the Parties to the Protocol 

 

Extension of Deadline for Applications to Participate 

 

 

Madam/Sir, 

 

Please refer to my earlier notification of 18 February 2008, Ref.: SCBD/BS/CG/UN/jh/62396, 

regarding the CEPA Fair on Experiences with the Implementation of the Cartagena Protocol on Biosafety 

to be held at the margins of the fourth meeting of the Conference of the Parties serving as the meeting of 

the Parties to the Protocol (COP-MOP 4) from 12 to 16 May 2008 in Bonn, Germany. 

 

I have the honour to inform you that the Secretariat has extended the deadline receiving 

expressions of interest to participate in the fair to 14 April 2008.  

 

If your government wishes to participate in the fair, please contact the CBD Secretariat as soon as 

possible with a short description of your poster sessions or displays.  

 

For more information, please view the notification: http://www.cbd.int/doc/notifications/2008/ntf-

2008-023-mop-fair-en.pdf  

 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

Ahmed Djoghlaf 

        Executive Secretary 
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